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Join us on the Managing anxiety (Female only)
online course 

Monday 27th June 2022 at 10.30am-12.00pm 
Enrol via the website

https://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/

To tackle the serious harms, up to and including death, associated with
eating disorders it is crucial that more is done to identify them at the earliest
stage possible so that the appropriate care and treatment can be provided. 
The Royal College of Psychiatrists has published new guidance, endorsed
by the Academy of Medical Royal Colleges, on how to respond to Medical
Emergencies in Eating Disorders. The guidance provides advice to the full
spectrum of healthcare professionals who may come into contact with these
patients on assessing all eating disorders that can lead a patient into a state
of clinical emergency . It also includes information and advice on how to
manage their physical, nutritional and psychiatric care. It also includes an
eating disorders risk assessment tool using a ‘traffic light’ system, to aid
decisions on emergency management. Please download and share the
guidance here: https://www.rcpsych.ac.uk/meed 
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Take a look at a few of our courses and workshops
coming up in the next couple of months (green

courses are face to face)…





The college tries to provide every student with the same opportunity to join our free educational courses and some courses do
have waiting lists in place. 

If students do not let the college know they are unable to attend, unfortunately other students do not have the chance to accept
this valuable place.

Remember to check your texts or emails for your joining details. 
We understand sometimes life gets in the way; we don't mind if you need to cancel, we just need the opportunity to offer your

place to someone else. If you forget to let us know, please get in touch at the earliest opportunity so we know you're ok.

Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-
date information on courses and workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we

have to follow NHS England guidance, we must all still wear a face mask
when mobile indoors at any of our courses/workshops (but we can now take

these off when we're sat down) and adhere to 2m social distancing.



http://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/








Please register your interest by emailing Vanessa 
vanessaathelascic@gmail.com or phone 07982237201



FREE Lunchtime Concert
Tuesday 24 May, 13:00
Next week's free Lunchtime Concert sees us
welcome John Whelan (Baritone) and
Andrew Padmore (on piano) to Wakefield
Cathedral.

No booking necessary, Cathedral Kitchen will
be open before and after the show for anyone
wishing to come for lunch or stay afterwards
for a coffee and cake.

credit Wakefield Cathedral 

Peregrine chicks... week two
The peregrine chicks nesting on the cathedral tower
are now two weeks old and continue to grow day-by-

day as on-lookers watch via the 24-hour cameras
monitoring their every move.



Here is a picture from earlier this week shortly after a

breakfast feed on a sunny morning in Wakefield.
for more information and links to the live 24-hr feeds.

www.wakefieldcathedral.org.uk/visit-us/peregrines/



credit Wakefield Cathedral 


